
Dorset Drive

NEWSLETTER
August

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Since reopening Dorset Drive on the 29th June we 
have been very busy settling our children and 
making them feel welcome. We have been 
exploring colour and creative activities to learn 
about colour in different and exciting ways. 

We have been painting rainbows to decorate the 
outside fence of nursery for all visitors and public to 
see when walking past. The children have enjoyed 
mixing the paints themselves to create different 
colours. During circle times we have been listening 
to the story ‘Elmer’ and watching clips on the 
computer. This book is great for learning about 
colours and patterns!

The children have also had lots of fun outdoors with 
colour, we have been popping paint balloons to create 
patterns and coloured splats. Another idea we had was 
to mix powder paint in the puddles. 

The children loved this and we will definitely be doing 
this again! We have coloured in and decorated our own 
picnic blanket and enjoyed a picnic tea sat around our 
very own personalised blanket! The children have also 
been learning about similarities and differences and 
symettry. We enjoyed making a butterfly painting using 
half of our paper and folding it down the middle to 
create identical colourful wings. 

Our nursery children and staff will be decorating stones 
and pebbles from our woodland area to contribute to a 
world record stone snake, around the Lido lake in 
Clarence park, Bury. This stone snake has been added to 
by hundreds of people over lockdown and are decorated 
with all patterns, colours and pictures. We will be 
decorating our own and a member of staff will take them 
to the trail and add them towards the world record! 

Unfortunately, we cannot plan any stay and play sessions 
at the moment due to the ongoing situation with Covid-19, 
but as soon as this changes we will be planning on 
opening our doors again to all you lovely parents and 
siblings to join in our fun!

QUESTION 
OF THE 
MONTH
July - Aug

Do you have any 
concerns or 

questions regarding 
your childs transition 

to school?

Aug 18th
SPORTS DAY
(children only)


